
AGC Iowa Foundation – Diesel Technology Scholarship Winners 

High School Seniors 2023 

 

Colton Wagg is a member of the Class of 2023 from Mediapolis High School.  He has been 

accepted to Kirkwood Community College in Cedar Rapids and plans to pursue a degree in 

Diesel Technology.  He has been actively involved in 4-H and plans on working on diesel engines 

upon graduation from Kirkwood. 

 

Curtis Campbell is a member of the Class of 2023 from Davenport West High School.  He has 

been accepted to the Diesel Technology Program at Scott Community College.  Curtis is active in 

the bowling team, 4-H, and the Davenport Youth Trap Team.  He is excited to work with his 

hands and trouble-shoot issues with equipment. 

 

Gavin Holsteen is a member of the Class of 2023 from Mediapolis High School.  He has been 

accepted to the Diesel Technology Program at Kirkwood Community College.  He will use this 

degree to further his career goal of working on diesel engines. 


